
South Shore Meeting Minutes 

March 2, 2022 

 

Meeting was called to order at 7:02 pm 

Roll call of officers and directors was taken, all were present except Pat Billion 

Secretary report was given for the month of February 2022, and accepted. 

Directors Meeting – Approved 8 new members. Membership stands at 1019.  Discussed Ceiling repairs 

due to roof leak.  Still no phone replies from gaming commission Rep.  Election form submissions for the 

April meeting must be turned in by March 30th.  The April election is for Vice President, Treasurer and 

one Board Director Position. 

We Set Dates for the following events. 

Ham & Turkey Raffle – Saturday, April 9th and November 12th 

Chicken Barbecues on May 7th and October 1st 

Reverse Raffle Barbecue – October 8th 

Treasurer’s report was given for the month of February 2022 and accepted. 

Federation Report was given by Joe Snyder. Topics discussed were the legislature seeking to bolster the  

“Red Flag” Law.  Consolidation of the ATF with Treasury Dept and Senate Bill proposal 8415 taxing 

Ammo for the “Gun Violence Research Fund”. Also discussed a proposal to change Walleye opening day 

to May 1st. 

Women in nature report was not presented.  

Trap report was presented by Sandy Cousineau – We are still freezing are butts off.  Red Flannel banquet 

will be March 13th with a 50 bird shoot and separate Lewis. 

Old Business – No Old Business was presented. 

New Business – Rich and Deb Guarasce were congratulated on Zach becoming a Marine.                     

Mark Folsom has posted a Volunteer sheet for the Sportsman Field Days.  Sandy Cousineau retirement 

party will be March 5th at 2:00pm.  New Urinals have been purchased for the Men’s Room with a 20 

percent discount. Please patronize Lowes for helping the club.  All volunteers for the Red Flannel league 

were thanked for working the kitchen and running the sign in table.  

Maryanne Kohutanik was the Monthly winner and Tina Double D won the free ticket. 

Billy Kot won the Walleye, and Kip won the Perch entry in the fishing contest. 

New members introduced themselves and membership cards were issued. 

Meeting was adjourned at 7:42pm. 


